
All students in EC – 5th grade are invited to attend: 

 

May 31- July 28 

7:00am- 5:30 pm         

Students may participate for the entire summer or on a weekly basis.  

 

Themes include: 

Games, Games, Games 

Salute to America 

Lego Construction 

Kitchen Chemistry 

Summer Olympics 

Arts and Crafts 

AND MORE…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear Summer Program Families, 

 Preparation for the Summer Program is well underway. The first day of the program will 

be Wednesday, May 31st.  The program will run for nine weeks until July 28th.  We will open at 

7:00AM each morning and close promptly at 5:30PM. In the morning, students may enter 

through the lower doors by the Early Childhood classrooms. Parents are asked to accompany 

students to the building to sign students in for the day.  We ask that parents also come in the 

building to sign out their child(ren) each night before they leave.  

 For the students who wish to attend Summer School at Blair Oaks, there will be bus 

service available from Blair Oaks each day at 3:00.  

All students are required to bring their lunch and snacks everyday, unless they are 

eating lunch at Blair Oaks.  We ask that the lunch is something that does not require being 

heated.  

There will be a variety of activities throughout the summer. Each week of the program 

has a separate theme and the activities will be focused around the theme. The range of themes 

include: Summer Olympics, Lego Construction, Pirates of the Caribbean, Salute to America, and 

many more.    

We are planning to take a weekly field trip. The cost of these trips is included in the 

weekly fee. We will send out more information regarding the field trip details when it becomes 

available.  

Payment for the first week is due by May 31st. You can send the payment to school 

addressed Attn: Summer Program, 6410 Route W, Jefferson City, MO 65101. The cost of the 

program is $100 for one child, $180 for two children and $270 for three children.  Part time fee 

is $25 per day. For students attending Blair Oaks Summer School, the cost is $45/week for May 

31 – June 23.  

Please feel free to contact me if you have questions! My phone number is 636-7802 or 

573-645-1253 and email address is allisonb@ststan.net.  We are looking forward to spending 

the summer with your child! 

 

         Sincerely, 

 

        Allison Boggs 

        Summer Program Director 

mailto:allisonb@ststan.net

